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Welcome back! 

Boundary Learning Together – BLT 

Please continue to read your book at home, at 

least three times a week and bring it to school 

each day. We enjoy reading a range of books in 

school and it is important to carry this on at 

home. Please remember to record your reading in 

your reading diary and ask a parent to sign it. 

Your new BLT has been sent home today, it can 

also be found on the school website. You will also 

be able to access the Year 3 spellings on the 

website. 

Spellings and times tables will continue to be sent 

home on a Friday and collected in the following 

Friday. 

http://www.boundaryschool.co.uk/year-3/ 

How you can help your child at home 

 Encourage your child to improve 

their multiplication knowledge by 

using http;//ttrockstars.com 

Each child has their own unique 

username and password for this 

website and the app can be 

downloaded free onto 

smartphones and tablets. 

 Practise spellings and handwriting 

 Read with your child 

 Helping them get to school every 

day and on time- 

Attendance is key to great 

learning! 

 

Don’t forget – wear full school uniform, 

including your Always badge, everyday! 

Who Lives in a House Like This? 

This half term our topic has a History focus, so 

we will be learning all about how homes and 

lifestyles have changed since 1066. We will be 

carrying out our own research and gathering 

evidence to show how people lived in the past, in 

order to build upon our chronological knowledge. 

PE 

PE sessions will be on Tuesdays and Fridays, so 

please make sure you have a full PE kit in your 

locker on those days. Please remember that 

earrings can’t be worn for PE and plasters can’t 
be used to cover earrings up.  


